STATE OF HAWAII
DEPARTMENT OF HAWAIIAN HOME LANDS

Land Development Division

April 21, 2020
Date

ADDENDUM NO. 35
TO
INVITATION FOR BIDS
IFB-20-HHL-022

PULEHUNUI WASTEWATER SYSTEM
Notice to All Prospective Offerors

This addendum is hereby made a part of the contract documents for Pulehunui Wastewater
System, IFB-20-HHL-022, and it shall amend the said contract documents as detailed within this
Addendum document.

APPROVED:

sy .l

Stewart Matsunaga, Acting/Administrator
Land Development Division
Department of Hawaiian Home Lands

Please execute and immediately return the receipt below to the Department of Hawaiian Home
Lands via facsimile to: (808) 620-9299, Mr. Robert Ing, Land Development Division, or scan
and E-mail to: Robert.m.ing@hawaii.gov.

Receipt of Addendum No. ___ for the Pulehunui Wastewater System, Invitation for Bids No.:
IFB-20-HHL-022, is hereby acknowledged.

Signature:

Print Name: Title

Name of Firm/Company Date



